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PRBSS RELEASE, FOR IMMEDIATB RELEASE:
IMPACT OF COVID-I9

On behalf of the Presidio County Judges Office, we would like to personally
thank all members of our community who reached out to assist travelers
who were stranded due to the inclement weather in our community. We are
happy to report that in addition to the dedicated officers at the Presidio
County Sheriffs office, the Marfa Police Department, the Volunteer Fire
Department and our hardworking EMS; we had students, school officials
and community members come together to support and assist those in need
of shelter and assistance.

Once again, thank you all for your efforts!

May all of you remain vigilant and hopeful. Please know that you and your
families are in my prayers. I wish everyone a safe New Year.

Bless
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